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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parent Governors 

 

Following the notice of parent governor vacancies, I am pleased to inform you that Paul O’Nion 

and Ben Summerhill have been appointed as Parent Governors for a four-year term.  Paul O’Nion 

is a parent of a Year 8 student and Ben Summerhill the parent of a Year 7 student.  As only two 

nominations were received, they were returned unopposed. They will be welcomed to their first 

meeting on 20 January 2021. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs Bareham 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


